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Docket No. 70-371
UNC Naval Products
ATTN: Mr. D. E. Ganley
President and General Manager
67 Sandy Desert Road
Uncasville, Connecticut 06382
Gentl#men:
Subject: Inspection 70-371/80-05

This refers to your letter dated May 30, 1980, in response to our letter dated
May 3, 1980.

This office does not concur with your request to abrogate the item of noncompli-
ance listad as item 2 in Appendix A, Notice of Violation included with our

letter of May 3, 1980 and Inspection Report Number 70-371/80-05 for the reasons
explained below. This item remains as an item of noncompliance.
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Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,

Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of findings of your control

and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear materials and your
facility security procedures are exempt from disclosure; therefore. this letter

and the referenced letter although not identified as containing 2.790(d) information
will not be placed in the Public Document Room and will receive limited distribution.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Qe F =

Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safequards Branch



